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Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

11.           Favor Ann  Dorsey

Christina  Cardenas

Jason  Bautista

Jason D Boxer My name is Jason Boxer and I have an administrative role supporting the 
organizing staff at Pilipino Workers Center of Southern California, a 501(c)3 
that builds political, economic, and civic power among low-income Filipinx 
across the state. I am in strong support of item #11 and I'm grateful to 
Supervisor Solis and her staff for bringing this motion forward.

As the Federal Administration continues to attack our most vulnerable 
residents, the County of Los Angeles must continue to fight to protect 
Angelenos. By unlawfully requesting CalFresh applicant data, USDA is 
forcing states and counties to face an impossible choice between providing 
nutrition assistance to our most vulnerable residents and protecting their 
privacy.
In Los Angeles County, the program supports nearly 1.5 million recipients. 
Releasing CalFresh applicant data to the federal government will deter many 
families from applying for benefits out of fear that their data could be used by 
immigration enforcement to target family members.
This will create a “chilling effect” that is pushing immigrants away from 
programs they are eligible for, even when they desperately need assistance.

I strongly urge the Board to vote yes. Thank you for your service.
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